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The committee commends CCC for its commitment to high quality programming and
consistently drawing large numbers of students to its events. Additionally, many
committee members, praised Cornell Concert Commission for the diversity of events
and artists the groups attempts to bring in each year. The rollover that CCC has built
up from the many successful shows it put on was also a substantial point of
discussion. Many committee members appreciate the fact that CCC has been putting
part of it towards co-sponsorships and some recommended that CCC should explore
increasing the amount of co-sponsorships. The committee felt that it would be
beneficial for CCC to share its working knowledge of concert planning with other
interested organizations and continue to improve musical entertainment on
campus.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



